
     
 

Tuesday 5th March 

The Happy Puzzle Company 
 

 

Dear families, 

 

We are very lucky to have the Happy Puzzle Company visit us on Thursday 28th March. 

Children will have the opportunity to explore large 3D team puzzles and fun challenges 

throughout the day.  

 

Children will develop skills such as their personal learning and thinking skills, building 

resilience and creating a growth mind set whilst boosting their confidence in the process and 

raising their own expectations of what they can achieve in the classroom relating to Maths. 

 

Your children will encounter a variety of challenges which require collaborative learning skills 

with careful strategic planning in order to find a solution. The workshop will teach your child 

how to persevere, put their own skills to better use as part of a team and overcome 

difficulties by approaching problems from different perspectives. 

 

In order for your child to take part in the workshop we are asking for a contribution of £1. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Lydia Pavlou & Gary Collison 

Assistant Head Teachers 

 


